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Tales
       Greetings Nobles and Ladies!
 
I hope beginning a new year and decade finds you 
as excited as I am. I am truly honored and humbled 
to be able to serve as El Zagal’s Potentate for 2020.
 
We had a great  “Roast the Pote”  for Illustrious 
Sir Rick Qual on Friday, January 3rd. Our Emcee 
was outstanding  - thanks  Illustrious Sir Matt 
Sturlaugson PP for that. The food was provided by
Labby’s and was great. There was a lot  of fun and 
merriment, and it was great to see such a nice crowd 
(from near and far) roasting up the “Good Boy”.  I 
tip my Fez to Illustrious Sir Rick and Lady TJ.  2019 
was a great year and they both should be very proud.
 
On  Saturday,  January 4th,  our Annual Meeting 
was held. Low and behold--there wasn’t a Bison 
game on the same day this year. This allowed many 
of our NDSU fans to take part in the day. Breakfast 
was served by our Yoshi group--thanks so much for 
getting up at the crack of dawn to get that done. We 
held our meeting with 75 Nobles attending  to 
take care of our Temple’s business. We elected our 
Divan and set them in place for another year. I look 
forward to working with all of them this year.
 
I had the privilege of appointing Bruce Ridgway 
as our 2nd Ceremonial Master for 2020. It would 
be great if  everyone could welcome  him  and his 
Lady Kim to our Divan. Wish them well--they will 
make the Director’s Staff proud  and be great 
representatives of our Temple.
 
As we closed out the morning session,  we were 
served a great lunch of traditional soup and 
sandwiches. The food was provided by the Director’s 
Staff, and the manpower by Elite Provost member 
Jerry Schatzke. Thanks to both for a great lunch! 

Meanwhile, Lady Lisa was busy entertaining 31 
ladies who enjoyed a casual, social lunch in downtown 
Fargo at 46North. I hear it was an enjoyable time to 
visit and get to know one another better. 
After a relaxing afternoon  (well, for most folks 
anyway)  we had our social  time. The  appetizers 
were again provided by Labby’s, and were superb. It 
sure is great to partner with a Noble that can provide 
such great food. Thanks again Dan and Carol!
 
We then moved downstairs to our Annual Banquet. 
It was decorated beautifully, thanks  to Patricia, El 
Zagal’s Events Coordinator. We appreciated all of 
her hard work in taking care of every detail to make 
it look amazing. 
Oh, and a shout out to Tom Stoffel in braving the 
frigid air to hang decorations outdoors!  You’ll also 
see a photo of two Snow Fez’s near our entrance!   
These were the idea of Mike Rieckman, and with 
the aid of a few other Director’s Staff and Provost 

members, our very first El Zagal snow sculptures 
came to life!
 
Our Banquet was hosted by Curt and Lisa Heiser and 
Don Roos. In true fashion, they took great care in 
welcoming  everyone and  getting  them all to  their 
seats--without a single hiccup. Well, maybe a small 
hiccup or two, but as long as everyone had a seat that 
was all that mattered. Thanks again! 
 
The dinner and program kicked off in style with 
the Color Guard presenting  the colors, the Escort 
Motor Patrol escorting  us in,  and the Fez and 
Thistle  Drummers and Bagpipers leading us with 
their sweet sound.  
Our Emcee for the night was Illustrious Sir Drew 
Likness PP.  He kept the crowd entertained with 
his quick wit and banter. Well done, Illustrious!
Our parade to Glory was amazing again this 
year. We raised over $360,000 for our charities 
in 2019.    Outstanding support, effort and 
results,  Nobles and Ladies!    Keep the ball rolling 
and let’s have another great year doing what we do 
best: Having Fun While Helping the Kids!
 
I have to say our meal was incredible, and goes down 
as one of the best meals we have had at our Annual 
Banquet! Our own Grilling Club, the newly formed 
and named “Misfits”, prepared the meat for us, with 
our caterer completing the sides and dessert.  
To  wrap up  the evening,  we had  the band  Post 
Traumatic Funk Syndrome entertain us with their 
music.  They sure had the crowd on their feet and on 
the dance floor.  What a great night!  It’s a beautiful 
sight to see our own Shrine Center full of Nobles 
and Ladies enjoying themselves.
 
Lady Lisa and I have so many people to thank for 
helping us with this event.  Most of you we have 
thanked in person. For those we may have missed, 
Thank You in writing until we can visit with you in 
person! We appreciate all your hard work to help us 
make El Zagal a great place to be!  We were blessed 
to have our families with us for the evening, which 
truly made it an extra special night for us. We are 
both humbled by their  love and support. I think 
even the grandkids had a great time!
 
As this article comes out, we will have had a One 
Day Class at Shiloh Lodge on January 25th. We will 
have made 20 new Masons and most of  them will 
have become new Shriners. What a great way to start 
the year!  Our lmperial Sir Jeff Sowder started a “Just 
One” campaign to bring in more members. Never 
under estimate the power of each of us bringing in 
Just One new member!  And to take a phrase from 
one of our great nobles: “Just Ask”. We belong to one 
of the best organizations in the world with the most 
to offer . Let’s keep making it great!  

Let’s Go in 2-0
POTENTATE’S MESSAGE
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February is  restoration 
month, so bring back 
a Noble who has left 
us. Get them involved 
again. Speaking of new 
members, I’d like to introduce 
our  new Membership Chairman, Russell Schell. 
Russ is anxious to get the ball rolling and to work 
with our whole organization.  He will be reaching 
out to all areas from east to west. 
 
There are a number of events and opportunities 
coming up to collaborate with our fellow Nobles! 
  •  We have MSA coming up in February on 6th-
8th. We will be heading into the tundra known as 
Regina, Saskatchewan where we will be meeting 
with representatives from many temples to plan 
MSA 2020. Wish us luck, and we promise not to 
bring back any more snow.
 • The  Wild Game Feed  will  be held on 
Saturday,  February 22nd.  This is always a great 
event with amazing food, lots of raffles and fun! This 
is the biggest Temple-wide event we have besides 
our Shrine Circus. The proceeds benefit Buildings 
and Grounds. Come on out, bring a friend.
 
Check out our calendar and look for many events 
to come. There are always great  things  going on 
throughout El Zagal.
 
In early January, Lisa Johnson left El Zagal after 15 
amazing years as Office Manager. We were very sad 
to see her go, but very happy for her as she takes on 
new adventures in Fargo.
 
As you’ll note from the headline of this article, my 
theme for the year is “Let’s Go in 2-0”. I’m excited 
to work with all our Nobles and Ladies to kick off 
a great 2020 and hit the ground running in seeing 
that our Temple has a great year.
 
In closing, we are truly blessed to be involved in such 
a great group of Nobles and Ladies. We appreciate 
your faith and trust in us to lead El Zagal in 2020.
 
Until we meet again!
Yours in Faith,
Mike Dow
Potentate
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Meetings 
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Big Band – El Zagal Temple – 
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Chanters – El Zagal Temple – 2nd & 4th Mondays
Clowns – Jamestown Masonic Center – 
2nd Tuesday
DL Color Guard – Detroit Lakes club house – 
3rd Monday
Directors Staff – El Zagal Temple – 1st Tuesday
Dusters – Bismarck Masonic Center – 
2nd Monday @ noon
Escort Motor Patrol – El Zagal Temple – 
1st Monday
EZ Wheels – 3rd Wednesday – Jamestown 
Flag Corp – Valley City – 3rd Saturday
Frontiersmen – Dickinson – 
Monday following 2nd Sunday of month
Hazen Spinners - 1st & 3rd Thursday
Mandan Indians – 3rd Monday
Missouri Slope Shrine Club – Amvets – 
Fridays @ noon
Mobil Nobles – El Zagal Temple – 1st Friday
Mystics – Jamestown Masonic Center – 
2nd Tuesday
Oilers – Bismarck – 1st Monday
Oriental Band – El Zagal Temple – 
1st & 3rd Mondays
Outdoors Unlimited – El Zagal Temple - 3rd Tuesday
Provost – El Zagal Temple – 1st Thursday
Promotions Committee – 
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Rangers – 1st Wednesday
Rednecks – Beulah/Hazen -- 2nd Tuesday
Ritualistic Divan – El Zagal Temple – 
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Saidin – Bismarck – 3rd Thursday
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HELP WANTED 
Hard working committed 

Nobles/ Ladies for 
El Zagal/S&L Computer Services, 

Inc. Pro-Am Board

JOB DESCRIPTION:
Must be willing to make contact to
secure Hole sign and team sponsors.
No age limit --- No resume required

Pay is $0, No Insurance, No Bonus, No 
Car Allowance/Mileage

For more information contact:
Dave E. Larson: 

davel@slcomp.com
Mike Rieckman: 

mrieckman@paradiso.com

SAVE THE DATE
POTE’S TRIP

JUNE 3 –7
Travel by 

motorcycle, cars and bus

Plan to visit Shrine Temples 
in Minnesota, Wisconsin 

and Michigan

Tentative destinations includes:
House on the Rock

and 
Circus World @ Baribou, WI
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CHERI RINGDAHL:  
El Zagal’s New Office Manager

Cheri comes to us with many years of 
business experience, most recently 

with a property management group.
Contact: (701-235-7521) or email 

(info@elzagal.org)

Welcome

 Travis Leach,  Don Roos, 
Mike Rieckman, Chad Hinderer

Snow 
Sculptures

THE FINE PRINT
Do you remember when the new version of 
Camel Tales arrived in the mail? The transition 
was as refreshing as a spring thaw. The feel of the 
paper, the vibrancy of the colors, photo images 
clear and enhanced, the front page had style and 
class.
 
And the Camel Tales, through the years, has 
maintained that standard of quality; arriving in 
a timely manner the first days of each month.

The dynamic factor of the publication process 
is our designer, Carrie Prater. El Zagal is most 
fortunate to have been arbitrarily assigned to 
this person of the J&M Printing staff.

Carrie has the moxie, the mojo, the creative 
prowess – she has the “IT” dynamic --  to create 
an attractive and very readable newsletter each 
and every month. Carrie works with an editor 
that “ain’t learnt” in technology and was slow to 
acquire basic proficiency with online proofing 
tools, takes rough ideas and creates colorful 
announcements, reworks page layouts to find 
space for articles submitted when the proofing 
process is almost completed. In addition, she 
has worked on the Camel Tales from a tablet 
while traveling between vacation destinations to 

get the newsletter to the membership on time. 
– El Zagal is most fortunate to have a person 
dedicated and caring enough to deal with our 
requests each month, going the little extra – 
having an upbeat attitude the entire time. – 
“Relax Rich, we will get it done”

I have been doing the editor duty since Charlie 
Skeel called one day and said, “Rich you write a 
good unit article, we need an editor and nobody 
else wants the job” – Hey!! How can you pass 
on something so lucrative and offered once in 
a lifetime – and it has been a lifetime. I have 
been at the task long enough to become an old 
bastard. --- After the early years of underlying 
chaos and conflict, we transitioned to J&M 
Printing. Carrie quietly took over the newsletter 
and  has been a rejuvenating blessing to me and 
El Zagal.

Her name is Carrie. Her email is: cprater@
jmprint.net – If you appreciate the newsletter, 
take a moment and send a “Thank You” – she 
is worthy and deserving. (Her designer name is 
“Siri”)

Rich
Editor
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Well, at our last meeting we had our newest members 
smoke the peace pipe and get their Indian name. We 
always have room around the camp fire for more.

We had our Christmas supper in Steele, ND. We had 
a good turn out and Grand Lodge officers, Grand 
Master Lowell Domier and BobWedberg, were there. 

Mandan Indians

Roughrider Harley-Davidson
3708 MEMORIAL HWY

MANDAN, ND 58554

701-663-2220

We Sell 
   Shriner Bikes!

• Wireless High Speed Access
 Fargo, Oxbow, Horace & Harwood Areas
• Web Hosting
• Web Design
• Email Services

Contact
Dave Larson

704 28th Street SW
Fargo, North Dakota

701-232-7000

N B INTERNET, LLC

Hanson-Runsvold 
FuneRal Home

215 south 7th street, Fargo, nd 58103
West Side of Island Park

Family Owned . . . Serving All 
Faiths For Over 90 Years
Licensed Funeral Directors NFDA

 Jacques Boucher   Aynsley Odegard
Alex Rydell

(701) 232-3222  •  (800) 598-3223
www.hansonrunsvold.com

John d. Runsvold
Owner, Licensed Funeral Director

NFDA

701-320-7653

Corey Bayer
8496 Country Club Street, 

Jamestown, ND 58401

BRYCE ANDERSON
& ASSOCIATES

CERTIFIED PUBLIC ACCOUNTANTS

• Tax Preparation & Planning •  Small Business Services
• Monthly Accounting Services •  Corporations - Partnerships
• Accounting & Auditing •  Individuals - Non-Profits

293-7727
1461 Broadway Ste. 103  •  Fargo, ND 58102

Bruce ridgway
owner

701-429-0547

Bruce@ridgwaylawns.com

        

El Zagal Shrine 
Saturday Burgers 
Serving 11:30 am – 1:00 pm 

          Bloody Mary Bar:  11 am – 2 pm 
Serving Schedule:  

November 3-10-17-24 
December 1-8-15 

Thank you for all your support!!! 

Everyone Welcome!!!!

February 1-8-15-29 | March 7-14
April 4-11-18-25

THIS AD WAS LEFT OUT OF LAST MONTH ISSUE – PLEASE PLACE IN CAMEL TALES 

 

 

 

And Junior Warden Ed Dockter presented Rev. 
DeBorer a check for $410 for the Steele food pantry.

The Mandan Indians will be at Steele Lodge in 
January to put on the EA degree.

(L to R): Mark Hoffman, Brian Burkett, Dick Phelps, John Wilson, Dan Haugen and Chad Richter

I sure hope Santa has been good to you. It is time to 
strike the teepee.

Chief Mato
Edward J C Dockter
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Hello to all Nobles and Ladies, I wish all a Happy 
New Year!! 
 
Wow, already February. Seems like a year ago 
when we last had communications. I have to talk a 
little about Clown for a Night, aside from the fact 
that we were privy to the best skit ever. 

A great  thanks  goes out to all the “new guys” 
whose courage showed they have “it”...Tear down 
is important, however set up is amazing. 43 Nobles 
and Ladies showed up to set up. It was fun and 
with that number it was easy. THANK YOU. 

Tear down is just as important, and another 
amazing feat was overcome. All done in a few 
minutes and well done  I might add. Which is 
crazy to think as everyone had a lot of holiday 
cheer!! And if you need a ride…Nick’s Taxi is the 
best in town.
 
  February 28 IS the Jamestown Stag. Get your 
tickets NOW!! June 21 is the Bike Ride… More 
to come on that...
 
Roast the Pote will be a memory that Illustrious 
Sir Rick will have forever and Lady Sugar was, 
as always, elegant and gracious. She has been 
receptive to all the clown shenanigans that have 
occurred this season, Thanks. 

Nick and Dave and their players have been, and 
will continue to be, the unchallenged champions 
of all entertainment; their skill of figuring out who 
to humiliate and how, is unparalleled. “The Studio” 
is a place only Gregory Peck, I mean Brad Pit, 
could truly appreciate. Thank You.
 

Jamestown Clowns
A Fantastic Finish to 2019

Director’s Staff:
Winter & Spring 

Events Underway
Happy New Year! I hope everyone had a great holiday 
season!

Another decade has come and gone and we’re excited 
for 2020!  Congratulations to our new officers and 
their ladies! One of our own, Illustrious Sir Mike 
Dow was installed as Potentate, so a big congrats 
to him and look forward to another great year at El 
Zagal.  

Also, Congratulations to Noble Bruce Ridgway, who 
was added to the Divan this year. We know you will 
do great! 

The Director’s Staff is active with some of our winter 
and spring events. “Puzzles, Pizza and Beer” was 
January 24th. We had 38 teams ready to compete in 
this fun competition. If you weren’t able to get in this 
time, we are already discussing hosting another in the 
near future.  Please contact Noble Travis Leach if you 
have any questions. 

The 10th Annual Sud’s N Spuds and Shriner 5k is 
also right around the corner, April 18th.  We’ve been 
in talks with local breweries and chef ’s to bring their 
finest to sample, so please put this in your calendar 
and we hope to see you there. 

We are always looking for more chefs to compete. If 
you know anyone that may be interested in doing this 
fun event, please contact a Director’s Staff member 
and we can get them in. There will be more details in 
the following Camel Tales. 

Looking forward to the new year with this amazing 
organization and our friends in El Zagal.

Stay Hydrated,
Shaun Engelsrud Roughrider Harley-Davidson

3708 MEMORIAL HWY
MANDAN, ND 58554
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We Sell 
   Shriner Bikes!

• Wireless High Speed Access
 Fargo, Oxbow, Horace & Harwood Areas
• Web Hosting
• Web Design
• Email Services

Contact
Dave Larson

704 28th Street SW
Fargo, North Dakota

701-232-7000
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West Side of Island Park

Family Owned . . . Serving All 
Faiths For Over 90 Years
Licensed Funeral Directors NFDA

 Jacques Boucher   Aynsley Odegard
Alex Rydell

(701) 232-3222  •  (800) 598-3223
www.hansonrunsvold.com

John d. Runsvold
Owner, Licensed Funeral Director

NFDA

701-320-7653

Corey Bayer
8496 Country Club Street, 

Jamestown, ND 58401
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owner
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Banquet night was an enlightenment. The Color 
Guard finally owned up to stealing some figurines 
from us; truly a flagrant disgusting thing to admit 
to. Lars does have a conscience, which is another 
marvel.
  
Jon and Corey  congratulations  on the Samsar’s. 
You guys have done a tremendous service and we 
all appreciate you. Jodi, you have been a wonder, a 
benefit and a value for us this year. Thank you so 
much for your hard work, we all recognize that 
fact. Congratulations on Shriner Lady of the Year.
 
Parade to Glory tells the whole story. Nobody in 
EL Zagal has the backing of the whole county 
in which they live like we do. We are the BEST 
UNIT IN EL ZAGAL!! Per Capita we are king!! 
Clowns, and those that want to be, are all there is 
in this world. This unit is so grateful we get to be. 
Also, I need to mention Charlie.....
 
Lisa, you have been a wonderful zookeeper, 
and office manager for El Zagal,  Thank You. 
May  Good Fortune be with you.
 
We welcome  Cheri. You will be an asset to us 
all. Truly, the Clowns wish you the foresight and 
luck and courage to  facilitate, assist, and support 
the Units to beneficial outcomes of the future. 
WELCOME ! 
 
Last, but not least. Welcome, and we wish you a 
grand year Illustrious Sir Mike and Lady Lisa. It 
will be a fun and fantastic ride, this we are sure of. 
Like riding on a new set of tires...

Thanks for reading this...
Weezer 

Illustrious Rick with Samsar recipients Corey Bayer and Jon Lindberg
Lady of the year: Jodi Bayer

• Computer Sales and Service

• Network Specialist

• Custom Built Systems

• CAD Systems and Software

• Computer Parts and Repair

• Managed Services

• Internet Access

• Video Surveillance Systems

John Stadter – Service Technician 
john@slcomp.com

Scott Schafer - Office Manager
scott@slcomp.com

• Computer Sales and Service

• Network Specialist

• Custom Built Systems

• CAD Systems and Software

• Computer Parts and Repair

• Managed Services

• Internet Access

• Video Surveillance Systems
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Hello everyone at El Zagal, hope everyone had a 
great holiday season. The Mystics celebrated with an 
above and beyond Christmas Party at the Lodge; put 
on by outgoing President James Trautman and Lady 
Darline.  

Hats off (Lady’s and Baseball Caps) to a wonderful 
job. Special thanks to Mystics member Nam Sabir and 
Staff for putting on a delightful Christmas Dinner of 
shrimp cocktail, lobster and tenderloin steak. WOW 
was it delicious!!!  

We are proud of our unit for we had another great year.  

Roast the Pote, Annual Meeting and Parade of 
Glory was well attended. El Zagal put on a fantastic 
meal and program for everyone.  Congratulations to 
Illustrious Rick Qual for guiding all of El Zagal thru 
2019.  

Jamestown Mystics
Festive Celebration of a Year Well Invested

Parade units are getting necessary repairs and tune-
ups and we will be ready to hit the streets of El Zagal 
land promoting the cause. 

Scrappy has the 9th annual gun raffle tickets printed 
and ready for distribution. 

The 39th Annual Fish Fry (trademark event) 
will be March 20th at the Gladstone Inn of 
Jamestown. Parades will follow … See Ya Later …  

God Bless
Jamestown Mystics

Welcome 2020 President Howard Weispfenning and Lady Candace to the ships helm.

Bismarck Dusters
Masonic Activities 

Begin the New Year
The El Zagal Dusters are well (mostly) and as of today 
warm (if you can stay inside). Gloat you snow birds!
 
At our monthly meeting held last Monday, January 
13, we were informed that a goodly number of 
Dusters (and people from other units from Bismarck) 
were in attendance at the “roast the Pote” – not too 
many stories about that other than the outgoing 
Potentate apparently did not have a lot of “baggage” 
that needed to be laundered!
 
We heard good reports of the annual meeting (our 
own Travis Will was elected to the Divan – yea 
Travis!)  Of particular note were the raves about the 
quality banquet and the especially delicious food. 
 
Meanwhile in Bismarck, activities are picking 
up for the Masonic bodies as well as the Shrine 
units.  Activities for the circus on April 3rd  and 
4th are picking up with ad sales and ticket sales going 
well. The last meeting of the Circus Club was held on 
January 18th at the Bismarck Masonic Center.
 
The Scottish Rite held the 14th degree for three new 
candidates on Wednesday, January 15.  

Following that, activity picked up with an entered 
apprentice degree put on by the Mandan Shrine unit 
on the 20th for at least 5 new candidates. 

That was followed by the monthly Duster social on 
January 23, Robert Burns night on January 24 at the 
Bismarck Masonic Center sponsored by the Scottish 
Rite and joint installation of officers for Mandan 
Lodge 8, Steel Masonic Lodge   102, and Missouri 
Basin Daylight 136 at the Bismarck Masonic Center 
on the 25th  with Grand Master Lowell Domier 
presiding.
 
For this “old” Mason, it was good to see and partake 
of all the Masonic activity.
 
I wish all who read this a HAPPY AND 
PROSPEROUS NEW YEAR!

Jerry Skogley,
Co-Scribe (a new title foisted on me 
by Duster President Dawson)

make this the

BEST
YEAR
EVER.

Discover new places. 
Have an adventure.
Travel the world. 
Experience the unknown.
Lie on the beach. 
Cruise Europe. 
Just GoJust Go.

Reserved for you

www.traveltravelgroup.com
701-492-5000 Call us at

or visit

CHANGE IS
 INEVITABLE  

(EXCEPT IN VENDING MACHINES)



  February  2020 • Camel Tales   •  PAGE 7

Pote Rick and Lady TJ

Wild Game 
Feed

Welcome all to the 2020 Wild Game Feed.  
Things are shaping up real nice by this point 
and we only have a few days before the big 
event.  Thank you to all the units and clubs 
that have donated items and manpower to 
the TEMPLE WIDE EVENT in support of 
Buildings & Grounds.  

As we push to the end, remember the 
incentives, 20% of tickets sales back to the 
selling persons unit, 10% of net proceeds back 
to the units participating, and  $300 prize to 
the people’s choice food winner.

If you have tickets out, get them sold, they 
need to be back to me by February 14th, 
Valentine’s Day.

The BIG day is February 22, 2020 from 5 PM 
– 10 PM, plan on being there and having a 
GREAT TIME

Mike Rieckman
701.388.7123
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Trollwood Barbers 
Trollwood Village 

3105 N. Broadway
235-0194

Lori Ludlum, Owner

JIM ELLIOTT
Owner

P.O. Box 366  •  Moorhead, MN 56560
4101 32nd Ave South  •  Moorhead, MN 56561-0366

Home 218-233-4967
Phone 218-236-9920

Fax 218-236-9364
1-800-826-6652

“The Very Best In Nursery Stock”

Ole’s Nursery, Inc.
Hwy 10 E• Moorhead, MN 56560 

(218) 236-8590

3401 - 13th Ave. S..
Fargo, ND 58103
Near West Acres

293-3311

Premier Charter Service
Route 1, Box 220

Moorhead, Minnesota 56560

Phone: (218) 233-3404    Fax: (218) 233-5769
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UPCOMING EVENTS:
MARCH  2020    

March 7 - 
EZ Wheels Cornhole Tournament

March 13- 
Arab Patrol Wine Tasting

March 14 –
Pancake feed and Masonic Vendor Show

March 20 – 
Mystics Fish Fry in Jamestown

March 26 – Detroit Lakes Circus
March 27-29 –  Fargo Circus

Rich Maras
Regional VP of Sales

rmaras@jmprint.net

Get a Free Quote on your next 
project by visiting  www.jmprint.net

4666 S. Amber Valley Pkwy.  |  www.jmprint.net  |  701-476-0311  |  Cell 701-730-1623

1964
50TH ANNIVERSARY

• Commercial Printing
• Digital & Variable Data Printing
• Graphic Design
• Direct Mail & Mailing Services
• Banners/Booth Displays
• Signage and Promotional Items
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Mike Hennebry
Executive Mortgage Officer

NMLS#: 1584104

1501 32nd Avenue South
Fargo, ND  58103

Phone: 701-356-1722
Fax: 701-356-1719

Toll Free: 800-872-6358

mike.hennebry@townandcountry.org
www.townandcountry.org

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday
1

Circus Meeting
Burgers

2 3 4 5 6
MSA - Regina

7
MSA - Regina

8
MSA - Regina

Auxiliary 
Meeting

Burgers

9 10 11

Divan 
Meeting

12 13 14 15
Masonic 

Vendor Show

Burgers

16 17 18 19 20 21 22
Wild 

Game Feed
Circus 

Meeting

23

Benefit 4-7
Upper & 

Lower

24 25 26 27 28 29

Burgers

FEBRUARY 2019

Jerome Tappe
cell 218-234-6496

jerome@nereson.com

Brad Richards
cell 218-234-6351
brad@nereson.com

Detroit Lakes
800-422-3317
nereson.com


